PRAYER ITEMS
5n’c{gcwa3
Please pray for those in our church family who will be travelling over

the Christmas season. Pray they would have safe travel. Pray also
for God's blessing as we all celebrate the gift of His only Son.

Sick & Shut |n
Gertie Penner Cypress House
Henrietta Friesen Herbert Nursing Home
Kay Hoffman, John Tacholsky Herbert Heritage Manor
John Braun Gull Lake Care Centre
Herb Tacholsky, Arlone Wirsche The Meadows

Ormond Klaassen, John Neustaeter, Helen
Doerksen and George Reid

Saskatchcwan Confcrencc of Mb Churches

Rural Churches: Pray for the SKMB rural churches as they seek to
be a Gospel witness in their settings. Pray especially for the
churches that are very small in number and presently without a
pastor.

MB Fastors
Pray for Greg & Carolyn Bright serving at Canora.

MBS Missions
Mel & Gudrun Warkentin serve with MB Mission in Paraguay.
Please pray for Preparation of future church leaders in indigenous
communities; Spiritual growth in the lives of Gudrun’s high school
students and perseverance for seminary students at the Indian Bible
Institute.

Swiﬂ' Current Cl‘rurclncs

Pray for the Ministry at Emmaus Mennonite Church.

Bridgeway Community Church Mennonite Brethren
306-773-8945; bridgeway@sasktel.net www.bccsc.ca

SUNDAY DECEMBER 17, 2017

Our Mission
To Glorify God and Make Him Known

Our Core Values
To live Christ-Centered lives of
Love, Grace, Humility, Spiritual Maturity
& Mission.

This Morning at Bridgeway
9:30 Life Classes & Coffee Hour Fellowship

10:45 Worship, Prayer & the Word
Pastor Darren - “Love for Bathsheba”



Welcome to our Sunday morning Worship Service! Julie Chickoski

and her team will lead us in worship and Maci Martens will minister
during the Offering time. Pastor Darren will bring an Advent
message entitled “Love for Bathsheba”.

Prayer Room — Sunday mornings @ 10:30 in the South Hallway.

Connection Cards - are in the pews and we encourage you to use
these so we can connect with you in a meaningful way.

Children’s bulletins for ages 3-6 and 7-12 are available at the
Children’s Ministry Bulletin Board in the Foyer. Help yourself.

Nursery — Supervised Child Care is available during the worship
service in the “Play Room” in the north hallway for ages 3 and under
December 17 — Colleen Eliason & Levin Wiebe

December 24

THIS WEEK Dec 18 - Dec 24, 2017

Office Hours: 9-12&1 -4

MONDAY Sanctuary Rental
TUESDAY Senior Moments — 11:30
WEDNESDAY Sanctuary Rental
THURSDAY * Advent Service @ First United Church
12:00-1:00

*Maverick School Christmas Banquet
FRIDAY Fellowship Room Rental
SATURDAY

SUNDAY Carols and Candles 6:30pm

Child Dedication - A Child Dedication service is being
planned for January 7". Contact Pastor Nick if you would
like to be involved in this.

Please Note: Any year-end donations that you want receipted in
2017, MUST be in the church office no later than December 31.

MCC FURNITURE STORE-HELP NEEDED

The MCC Furniture store would like to open on Tuesdays. In order to do
this we will need at least 3 people who can do some lifting and a cashier.
If this is something you'd be able to help with, please stop by the
furniture store to talk with the manager.

SENIOR MOMENTS

Please join us on December 19 at 11:30 for a soup and
\\! bun lunch. Wear an ugly Christmas sweater or tie;

v there will be prizes. Please sign up at the office
counter if you plan to attend.

T To all who bought Cookies this past Sunday; we raised
1}% $385.00 for our mission trip with SOAR. We so
O appreciate your involvement!
@-* v Bridgeway Youth

Our condolences go out to Dennis & Arlene Unvoas on the recent
passing of Dennis’ mother, Elaine Unvoas. The funeral service is on
December 18 @1:00 at the Christ Redeemer Church. Our thoughts
and prayers will be with you in the coming days.

Support our Local Broncos. There is a Faith Night

being planned on January 7, 2018 at 4pm. The goal of

this night is to highlight that there is a chapel program

NCUS going on, and to also have a couple of the guys on the

team share their faith, or how the chapel program has been a positive
experience for the group. However, the main goal of this night...as a
Church community ...is to support/cheer on our local team and keep
them in our prayers. There will be a sign sheet on the office counter
if you would like to sit in our church’s section of the rink and the
Bronco office is offering group rate tickets.



